From: Nathan Perez <NPerez@gcityofperris.org>

Sent time: 07/19/2021 12:47:50 PM

To: John Pourkazemi <john@trilakeconsultants.com>

Ce: Sharon Erb <sharon@trilakeconsultants.com>; Jeremy Hooper <jeremy@trilakeconsultants.com>
Subject: RE: P8-625 - File # 139 - 4605 Wade Ave. - MM 18-05038 - DPR 17-05171

Hi john,

Thank you for the follow up. | greatly appreciate it.

Nathan Perez

Senior Planner

City of Perris

Department of Development Services - Planning Division
135 N, “D” Street

Perris, CA 92570

Tel: (951) 943-5003

http:/mww.cityofperris.ora/

Available Monday to Thursday

From: John Pourkazemi <john@trilakeconsultants.com>

Sent: Monday, July 19, 2021 12:14 PM

To: Nathan Perez <NPerez@cityofperris.org>

Cc: Sharon Erb <sharon@trilakeconsultants.com>; Jeremy Hooper <jeremy@trilakeconsultants.com>
Subject: P8-625 - File # 139 - 4605 Wade Ave. - MM 18-05038 - DPR 17-05171

Hi Nathan,

The Medical Marijuana Dispensary project at 4605 Wade Ave. has not yet pulled a grading permit for the onsite improvements
or applied for an encroachment for the public improvements.

Thank you,
John.

CITY 002109



From: Nathan Perez <NPerez@pcityofperris.org>

Sent time: 07/19/2021 01:58:04 PM

To: Blackstarcorp2 <blackstarcorp2@aol.com>; David Beckwith <dbeckwith@dbainc.com>
Subject: FW: P8-625 - File # 139 - 4605 Wade Ave - MM 18-05038 - DPR 17-05171

Hello Sal,

Please provide me the status of your offsite improvements for your dispensary at 4605 Wade Avenue
What is the status?

Nathan Perez

Senior Planner

City of Perris

Department of Development Services - Planning Division
135 N. “D” Street

Perris, CA 92570

Tel: (951) 943-5003

hitp:/imww.cityofperris.oral

Available Monday to Thursday

From: John Pourkazemi <john@trilakeconsultants.com>

Sent: Monday, July 19, 2021 12:14 PM

To: Nathan Perez <NPerez@cityofperris.org>

Cc: Sharon Erb <sharon@trilakeconsultants.com>; leremy Hooper <jeremy@trilakeconsultants.com>
Subject: P8-625 - File # 139 - 4605 Wade Ave. - MM 18-05038 - DPR 17-05171

Hi Nathan,

The Medical Marijuana Dispensary project at 4605 Wade Ave. has not yet pulled a grading permit for the onsite improvements
or applied for an encroachment for the public improvements.

Thank you,
John.

CITY 001015



